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AN ACT relating to conveyancesi to authorize a sale of
state land by the Department of Correcti.onal
Services; and to declare an emergency.

Be it enacted by the people of the State of Nebraska,

Section 1. The Department of Correctional
Services is hereby authori.zed to seII and convey by
quitclaim deed a tract of Iand located in the northwest
guarter of the southwest quarter of section four, township
eight north, range sixteen west of the sixth prj,ncj.pal
merldian, Buffalo County, Nebraska, more particularly
descri.bed as follows: Referring to the northwest corner of
said southwest quarter; thence easterly on the north line
of said southwest quarter a distance of two hundred
sj.xty-four feet to the actual place of beginning; thence
continuing easterly on the aforesaid north Iine a distance
of three hundred eiqhty-eight and eighty-eight hundredths
feet to a four-inch iron pipe; thence southerly a distance
of eighty-five and thirty-nine hundredths feet to a point
on the north line of the existing public road; thence
westerly on a six hundred eighty-seven and thirty-one
hundredths radius curve and on the aforesaid north line a
distance of sixty-two and two hundredths feet to the point
of tangency, saj.d point bej.ng right eighty-five degrees
fifty minutes fifty-three seconds from the east Iine of
said tract and a chord distance of sj.xty-two feet from the
Iast described point; thence tangent a di.stance of one
hundred thirty-eiqht and four-tenths feet to the point of
curvature; thence on a one thousand six hundred seven and
sixty-one hundredttrs foot radius curve to the riqht
forming a central angle of five degrees thirty-five
mj.nutes zero seconds a distance of one hundred fifty-six
and sixty-six hundredths feet to the point of tangency;
thence tangent a distance of thirty-two and twelve
hundredths feet to a point, said point being two hundred
sixty-four feet east of the west l,1ne of said southwest
quarter; thence northerly and parallel to the aforesaid
west Iine a distance of seventy-seven and eighty-seven
hundredths feet to the place of beginning; containing
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seventy-seven hundredths acre6, more or Iess.
Sec. 2. Sj,nce an emergency exists, this act shall

be in fuII force and take effect, from and after its
paBsage and approval, according to law.

-2-t256


